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Mrs. Kilpatrick was the speaker for the evening and expressed regrets that the
Lisburn W.I. are disbanding.

It was moved by Mrs. Allan Farrell, seconded by Mrs. Stewart Farrell, that the
LisburnWomen’s Institute disband. The motion was carried by every member
standing.

The Bruce South District Secretary-Treasurer, according to the W.I. Handbook will
notify the Grey-Bruce Area Secretary-Treasurer, The F.W.1.0 Board Director for
this Subdivision and the office of Federated Women’s Institute of Ontario.

The final meeting of the Lisburn W.I. was held April 1974 at the home of Mrs.
Walter Wilson. Mrs. George Stewart opened the meeting and minutes were read
and approved. Reports from the Treasurer and Convenors were given. Mrs.
Stewart Farrell asked for pictures for the Tweedsmuir History Book. Mrs. Cathy
Farrell and Mrs. Bill Elliott told of their trip to Greece with slides.

The Branch was notified that all Institute material was to be sent to the Bruce South
District Secretary, Mrs. Frank Maulden.

After 17 years , the Lisburn Women’s Institute disbanded . This Branch served the
community well. Some activities were Senior Short courses, 4-H Leadership and
sponsors, helping at Fall Fairs, donating money and time to various activities within
the Lisburn area, doing historical research, helping with crafts and tea the Bruce
County Museum Log Cabin and much more.

Lisburn is located in Huron Township, northwest of Ripley. The Lisburn Post
Office operated from 1862 to 1914. Gideon Ruttle, postmaster , named it for his
hometown in Limerick, Ireland. Lisburn had the rail line go through. In the
pictorical History Album by the Bruce County Historical Society, it shows the train
coming through to pick up the Mail bag drop.



